
As a resident of North Portland my sleep and that of my family is regularly interrupted by the noise of street racing. A former street 
racer shared this bill’s information with our community, noting that exhaust regulations in some case can help curb this illegal 
nuisance. While I hope the police will do their job and shut these operations down, this bill will help. Thank you.


